
For “News Releases” on NDBF website: 

 

2019 Money Transmitter License Renewal 
 

All Nebraska money transmitter licensees must request renewal on the Nationwide Multistate 

Licensing System (“NMLS”) website between November 1 and December 31, 2018 to remain 

licensed in calendar year 2019.   

 

Nebraska does not allow reinstatement of an expired money transmitter license.  Accordingly, if a 

request for renewal is not made prior to December 31, 2018, the license will expire and the licensee 

will not be able to conduct business in 2019 in this state.  Licensees should notify the Department 

in writing if they do not wish to renew a license.    
 

For further information, please see the 2019 Money Transmitter License Renewal Information 

correspondence forwarded to licensees and other information found on the Department website 

at:  https://ndbf.nebraska.gov/industries/money-transmitters. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Department. 

https://ndbf.nebraska.gov/industries/money-transmitters

